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Comments: The proposal to ban fixed anchors is problematic. Will lead to unsafe climbing. Will lose a good

recreational use. And seems likely to cause increased damage to rock as alternatives are sought. For example v

thread rock drilling. Current use is minimal and does not impact the wilderness. 


